

LA PAROLA

Bringing You Information About the Denver Lodge Since 1958

July/Luglio 2022



Our Pres....holding the moon in the palm of his hand!

Brothers and Sisters,

Welcome to July in Colorado, the heat is on! Remember to hydrate, stay cool out there! July's meeting will be a social gathering with limited business discussion. Come and relax, have a glass of wine or a cold beverage.

We will do our baseball meeting in August as we celebrate America's pass time! See you all very soon, stay cool out there!

Fraternally yours, President Sal

- *We are filling in for our lovely Editor, Rita De Frange, this month. Please keep her in your thoughts and prayers for the loss of her father.
- *Once again, we are asking for volunteers to help with the monthly newsletter. The staff is limited, and they already do so much for the lodge. Please consider stepping up to help your lodge.
- *A great big thank you to all those volunteers that helped make this year's Annual Joe Ciancio Memorial Golf Tournament a huge success. Even with 101 degrees, it was still a fun event! Details on amount raised for our Scholarship Fund will be shared in the next newsletter.
- *Welcome New Members!! Julie Lopez, Linda Villano, Susan Pritikel Tolve, and the reinstatement of Mike Garioto.
- *Prayers go out to: Louis Buccino in the loss of his granddaughter, Linnie Leo recovering from a fall, Tony Capra's family for their loss, Nick Di Tirro for his illness, Jean Brunetti in her recovery, and Rita De Frange in the loss of her father.
- *Congratulations to Danny Di Tirro on his retirement from the Longmont Fire Department!



Please Join Us at the Denver Lodge for These Events

- August 13-Wheat Ridge Carnation Festival Parade (join in!!)
- September 17-Annual Car Show to Benefit Caruso Family Charities

Community Events

- Mount Carmel Bazaar July 16-17
- Automezzi at Anderson Park July 17 9 am 1 pm
- IOA Car Show at Leprino's
- Italian American Baseball Night at Coors Field Wednesday, August 10th. Get your tickets online at dorockies.com/iabf or contact Janet Lombardi at 303-905-5899.
- St. Rocco's Feast August 19, 20, & 21st at Potenza Lodge

Contact Us

Order Sons & Daughters of Italy in America, Denver Lodge #2075 5925 West 32nd Avenue, WheatRidge, Colorado 80212 303-238-8055 soidenver2075@gmail.co m

